
Building Inspections - 237 Oxford St Dean & Allyn Sprinkler Permit Application 

Please see attached sprinkler permit application. Due to the limited scope of the work a narrative (attached) is being 
provided in lieu of plans and calculations.  
Please forward an invoice to this email address and we will drop off hard copies and a check, thank you. 

Derek Narvaez
Estimator
Dean & Allyn, Inc.
P - 207-657-5646
F - 207-657-5647
Certified D/WBE

From: Derek Narvaez <dnarvaez@deanandallyn.com>
To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov" <buildinginspections@portlandmai...
Date: 3/28/2014 11:53 AM
Subject: 237 Oxford St Dean & Allyn Sprinkler Permit Application
Attachments: SKMBT_42014032808400.pdf; SKMBT_42014032808391.pdf
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